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AGREEMENT FOR SALE OF STATION AND
REQUEST FOR EXPEDITED ACTION

No agreement is involved.  This application is a reorganization which was recommended by

Tama Group, L.C.'s lenders.  The application proposes to transfer control of Tama Group, L.C. from

Charles W. Cherry, II and Dr. Glen W. Cherry, Members who each hold 50% of the votes of the

limited liability company, to Tama Broadcasting Group, Inc., a corporation whose majority stockholders

will be Charles W. Cherry, II, and Glen W. Cherry.  Thus, no change in control is proposed since

Charles W. Cherry, II and Dr. Glen W. Cherry (who are brothers) will hold 51% of the voting stock of

Tama Broadcasting Group, Inc.  Forty-nine percent of the voting stock of Tama Broadcasting Group,

Inc. will be held by Black Enterprise/Greenwich Street Corporate Growth Partners, L.P. which will

hold 100% of the preferred stock of the corporation.

Expedited action is hereby requested in order to allow the parties to hold a closing on

November 30, 2001, on the sale of  Station WMGG-FM.  See BALH-20010814AAB, granted on

September 27, 2001.


